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Vice-Chancellor and President 

 
25 September 2020 
 
 
Ms Kate Jenkins 
Sex Discrimination Commissioner 
Australian Human Rights Commission 
 
Via email:  sexdiscriminationcommissioner@humanrights.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Jenkins 
 
I refer to your correspondence dated 18 August 2020 requesting an update on the measures USC 
has implemented to fulfill the Change the Course recommendations. 
 
Please find attached USC’s response to Managing Sexual Assault and Sexual Harassment (SASH) of 
Students and response to the Recommendations from the Change the Course report for your 
consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Professor Helen Bartlett 
Vice-Chancellor and President 
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